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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 

Subject:  Concourse A Ramp Rehabilitation Phase 6 

Date: June 21, 2019 

 

Effective Immediately   

 PHASE 6 CONCOURSE A RAMP REHABILITATION   

 KCAB’s Concourse A Ramp Rehab project moves into Phase 6 on June 21, 2019 and will be complete 

in early August. This phase impacts Gates A1, A2, A3, and A4. To allow for construction, a portion of 

the Vehicle Service Road (VSR) will be closed near the corner of A4 on the Northwest side. There will 

be a designated area of the VSR still open near gates A1 & A2. Please see the diagram below detailing 

barricade and equipment locations for this phase. 

  

 Please advise ramp staff to use caution when traveling in this area and to remain aware of construction 

vehicles and personnel. For questions, please contact the KCAB Planning and Development Department 

(859-743-5859). Thank you for your cooperation through this necessary improvement project. 

 

 


